M Gmail

New Appointment: SCHEDULE A SENSORY DEPRIVATION EXPERIENCE (Myour Gape) on
Wednesday, July 26, 2023 4:00pm (+1 other time) with Float Lab - Westwood

Float Lab - Westwood <scheduling@acuityscheduling.com> Tue, 25 Jul 2023 at 18:37
Reply to: Float Lab - Westwood <scheduling@floatlab.com>

To: < @ g ail.com>

Appointment Scheduled

Myour Gape,

Your appointment for a SCHEDULE A SENSORY DEPRIVATION EXPERIENCE (Float Lab - Westwood) on
Wednesday, July 26, 2023 4:00pm

Wednesday, July 26, 2023 4:00pm
has been successfully scheduled. To view your appointment details please visit view appointment details

Add to iCal/Outlook

What to know:

-Shaving right before you come in will sting.

-Stopping off at the buffet is not recommended, but having something light in your stomach is a good idea.
-Limiting your caffeine intake will assist in the relaxation process.

-You will be entering the chamber wearing nothing but earplugs.

-Earplugs and all organic amenities are supplied. Let the attendant know if you have a minor cut/abrasion so you can
use Waxelene a non-petroleum based barrier. Also, If you wear contacts, you may borrow a contact lenses case with

preservative free solution made without animal cruelty. Hair dryer is available upon request.

-Arrive at Float Lab at your scheduled time. Do not arrive more than 25 minutes before your scheduled time.

- There is 2-Hour free parking from 7am-pm ($5 flat rate after 5pm, cash only) at Broxton Avenue Public Parking
located at 1036 Broxton Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90024. Do not use the 2 hour metered parking along Westwood
Boulevard. After parking your car, walk around the block to 1025 Westwood Boulevard and use the intercom to be let
Into the building.

-Please share this information with any additional persons in your party.
-No refunds for any cancellations or rescheduling if it's less than 24 hours prior to your session. |If you cancel your

appointment you must call to receive a refund. If you are canceling or rescheduling multiple appointments, each one
must be done separately.

-Additional information on can be found on our FAQ page.

-Do not reply to this emall.



